From: Cristina Cooper

To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: Please Vote Yes on SB 797
Date: Monday, April 17, 2017 1:24:41 PM

Dear Senate Judiciary Committee,

I sincerely hope you consider passing SB 797. It will close the loopholes in our laws that let domestic abusers and
other dangerous people buy guns.

Sincerely,

Cristina Cooper (Lake Oswego, OR)
mobile: 503.334.5442

cristina.m.cooper@gmail.com
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